
January 2010
Send article ideas or info to
SanCastleNews@yahoo.com

Check out San Castle at
http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/pbc/sccl/

Event Calendar

1/28/2010—San Castle Community Meeting 7pm - 1st Baptist Church of
Hypoluxo on Overlook Rd—Fellowship Hall—refreshments provided

2/13/2010—San Castle Flea Market 8am—12pm - 1st Baptist Church of
Hypoluxo on Overlook Rd— toys, Valentines gifts, children’s clothes, adult
clothes, household items, hamburgers and hot dogs available for sale

2/25/2010—San Castle Community Meeting 7pm - 1st Baptist Church of
Hypoluxo on Overlook Rd—Fellowship Hall— Crime Prevention Work-
shop— refreshments provided

Holiday Decorations Winner!

San Castle Community Leadership sponsored our first annual Holiday
house decorating contest. On December 23rd members of the San Castle
Community Leadership Board drove down every street in San Castle looking
for a winner! It was wonderful to see so many homes decorated for the holi-
days! The competition was keen and tied between four homes when the win-
ner was spotted! Mary Banks, a long time resident who has been decorating
her home for years was the winner hands down! Her home was brightly lit
and decorated with a wonderful mixture of old and new decorations! Santa,
Rudolph, Mickey and the wise men all shared a space in her yard. She was
grateful to receive the $25 gift card for Winn Dixie and surprised she had
won! Great job, Mary! Go check out her house next year on Sunny Hills Ter-
race!

We are on FACEBOOK!
Friend us on FACEBOOK! Keep up to date with events! Talk to us! Ask

questions!
San Castle Community Leadership

1st Annual Craft Fair
San Castle’s First Annual Craft Fair was a great success! Over $300 was raised to

help our Scholarship Fund. There were almost a dozen craft vendors and almost as many
Flea Market vendors. Many asked if we would be hosting a Craft Fair in the spring or
summer. If you missed coming buy to shop put it on your calendar for next December.
We will have our Second Annual Craft Fair and plan to make it bigger and better than
this last one! Thank you for the support of those that came to sell and buy!



We need help delivering the newsletter. Please contact Pat Packard at
588-0907 if you can help.

Get Involved!
Are you interested in finding out what's going on in your community? Do
you have suggestions that might improve or help our community? Do you
have concerns over what might be happening within our community? Are
you interested in improving the place you live? If you can answer yes to
any of these questions come join us at 1st Baptist Church of Hypoluxo on
the fourth Thursday of each month at 7 p.m. The only way we can keep
our community a positive influence on the lives of our children, our
neighbors, and ourselves is by getting involved. Come share your ideas,
concerns, positive or negative feedback, with others in this community.
A small handful of people can not do it all. If you don’t like what is
happening in the community you need to come be a part of the solu-
tion!

Important Phone Numbers
Code Enforcement 233-5281 –
Bobbie
233-5504—Bruce
Solid Waste Authority 640-4000
Report Illegal Dumping 688-3000
Animal Control 233-1200
Sheriff Non-emergency 688-3000
Poison Control 1-800-222-1222
Fl. Dept. Agriculture—landlord/
tenant info. 1-800-435-7352 (SP) 1-
800-352-9832
PBC Health Dept. Main # 1-561-
355-3070
Sanitary Nuisance complaints—1-
561-355-3018 or 1-561-274-3187
(garbage, sewage, rodents, mosquito
breeding and foul odors)

English Language Classes
English classes are being offered for Creole language speakers on Saturdays at

4pm at the First Baptist Church of Hypoluxo. The classes are free!

Abandoned Houses
Do you know of an abandoned house

in the neighborhood? Abandoned houses
draw unwelcome visitors to our streets. Drug
users and dealers as well as burglars often
look for abandoned houses to use and stay in.
Please help battle this problem. If you know
of an abandoned house on your street please
contact us at the newsletter. You do not have
to leave your name. Call 588-0907 and give
an address.

Flea Market
Join us each month at our Flea Market. Spaces are $5 each for a 10’ x
10’ space. You provide your own table, canopy etc. Contact Tricia Pack-
ard at 561-588-0907 or SanCastlenews@yahoo.com to reserve a space.
Payment can be made by cash or check. Funds will go toward the San
Castle Community Leadership board and its projects and to First Bap-
tist Church of Hypoluxo.

Crime Prevention Workshop
Join us for a crime prevention workshop at our February Community

meeting. Learn ways to keep you, your family and your property safe in
these difficult times. Bring your questions, share your ideas and concerns
with your neighbors. Refreshments will be provided. Volunteers Needed!

Join us on the second Saturday of each month at our community Flea Mar-
ket. The Community Leadership Board can not do it all. We need help work-

ing the grill, helping vendors, directing traffic, working a community sale
table, etc. Call 588-0907 if you able to help!

Precaution is better
than cure.

~Edward Coke


